
March 12, 2020 Update  

The WESD Leadership participated in a statewide conference call with Governor Doug Ducey, Dr. Cara 
Christ from Arizona Dept. of Health Services and Superintendent of Public Instruction Kathy Hoffman. 
Based on the information that was provided, the WESD is following their guidance, which is to keep 
schools open. Dr. Christ reported that in Arizona there is minimal spread and a low risk of 
contamination. 

We are working on communication for all employees and families that will be sent out before spring 
break. This communication will answer more questions and include links to additional information and a 
hotline number the state is hosting. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and work with our local and state agencies and we will provide 
regular updates. 

Visit the Arizona Department of Health Services website for additional updates. 

 

https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/index.php#novel-coronavirus-home

